From: Tom Faulls < >
Sent: Friday, 30 December 2022 9:19 AM
To: Hatfield, David <david.hatfield@accc.gov.au>

Cc: Cicchini, Alex <Alex.Cicchini@accc.gov.au>; Geoff Carter < >; Tatum Joseph
< >

Subject: Northern Territory of Australia as represented by the Department of Health (Department) for authorisation
AA1000570 — quarterly reporting [ME-ME.FID5537992]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear David

We refer to the reporting conditions pursuant to the above authorisation. We are instructed that no conduct was
engaged in by the Department in reliance of the authorisation in the quarter to 31 December 2022.

Kind regards
Tom

Tom Faulls
Senior Associate
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